
 

Dr. K. Kay 

J.P. Windish 

C455-10-13 

September 14, 1956. 

Ken Christie says that if we want an increased grant 
from Northern Affairs Department to cover Yellowknife expenses, 
we should request it in a letter from our Deputy Minister to 
their Deputy Minister. I am therefore attaching a letter 
which I have drafted for Dr. Cameron's signature setting out 
our case. 

To you wish to send it on? 

J.P. Windish 


